
Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild December 2006  Page 1 

 

 December 2006   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 

2006 Officers: 
 

President: 

 Irene Gardner 

   

Vice President: 

 Doreen Thornton 

   

Night Secretary: 

 Joy Wegand 

   

Day Secretary: 

 Sandra Wilson 

   

Treasurer: 

 Robin Banks 

   

 

 

Please submit information 
for the December   
Newsletter by November 
26, 2006 to Marla Tatum 
at  sewbug2004@yahoo.com 

 

 

Website: 

www.quiltsites.com 

 

 

 

A quilt sewn together 

with utmost care 

quilted with love is a 

treasure to share. 

 

 

 

 

A Message from the President:A Message from the President:A Message from the President:A Message from the President:    
    
First of all, I’d like to thank all our Executive Board, our 
committee heads and our many volunteers for helping me run 
our guild like a well-oiled sewing machine.  I am grateful for all 
your input and help.  I truly could not have done this job without 
everyone of you there backing me up.  It feels so good to have 
such great participation from our members. 
 
January brings us winter chills and quilting thrills as our 2007 
Executive Officers and committees don their thinking caps, roll-
up their sleeves and start working hard to bring us many fun 
quilting experiences.  The New Year also brings us changes and 
growth.  We are delighted with our new meeting place and with 
the way we have grown!! 
 
See y’all at our Christmas Party ! 
Merry Christmas, 
Irene Gardner, Guild President 
 
 

December 7, 2006 – Christmas Party   6:00 pm. 
 
Contact Phyl Schiwal to let her know your preference for 

exchanging gifts for donating a toy to the local fire department.  

For food info contact Carolyn Chapman. 

 

 

Merry 
Christmas 
and 
Happy 
New 

Year. 
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GOLDEN SCISSORS: November Recipients 

 

Rebekah Bobell, Carolyn Chapman, Irene Gardner, Ann Groves, 

Debbie Hirshman, Dori Holt, Patti Howell, Diane Johnson, Terri 

Kline, Caryl Knox, Patty LaConto, Joany Orsi, Jessie Quick, 

Martha Spencer, Barbara Stevens, Myra Wade and Sandra 

Wilson 

 
Only quilts that won’t be available (Christmas gifts) for January meeting 
should be shown at the Christmas Party. 

 
2007 Membership 
  

If you have not turned in your dues, contact Denise at 770-947-
8472 or denise.allee@gmail.com  
A big thanks to all those that donated Door Prizes!! 
 
 
2007 Cherokee Rose Officers: 
 
President – Caryl Knox 
Vice President (Day Chairman) – Phyl Schwial 
Treasurer – Irene Gardner 
Day Secretary – Sandra Wilson 
Night Secretary – Joy Wegand 
 
 
Ron and Bea West are having an open house on Sunday, December 17th 

from 2:00-4:00pm to celebrate a milestone birthday for Bea.  (December 

20th)  The address is 512 Mill Pointe Trail, Dallas, GA.  For directions call 

770-445-4457.  No gifts, please. But if you feel so inclined a donation can 

be given to the Cherokee Rose Quilt Guild.  Come and help Bea 

celebrate!! 

 

 
From Ways and Means……Dina Greer 
 
As outgoing chairperson of Ways & Means, I want to thank everyone for their 
support throughout the year.  I would like to initiate a new fund-raising source 
for the new W&M Committee to get them started.  I have registered with a 
website that buys old cell phones with the profit going to whatever group that is 
designated.  I have designated Cherokee Rose for this purpose.  So if you have 
any old unused cell phones, bring them to the January day or night meetings.  
Dina will collect them and get the money to the treasurer.  She will turn over this 
moneymaking endeavor to the new chairperson.   

      
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Standing Committees: 
 

Program: 

 Barbara Stevens 

 Patti Howell 

 Phyllis Smith 

 

Membership: 

 Denise Allee 

 Caryl Knox 

 Cindi Schroeder  

  

Newsletter: 

 Marla Tatum 

 

Publicity: 

 Robin Meyer 

  

Telephone – Day: 

 Myra Wade 

 

Telephone – Night: 

 Mary Graham 

 

Hospitality – Day: 

 Barbara Stevens 

 Donna Blake 

 

Hospitality – Night: 

 Debbie Hirschman  

 

Ways and Means:  

 Dina Greer 

 

Historian: 

 Patti Howell 

 

Librarian: 

 Kimberly Laderoute 

 Donna Walker 

 Pat Oliver 

 Robin Meyer 

 Janie Hitchcock 

 Gary Hitchcock 

 Myra Wade 

 

Sunshine: 

 Louise Moore 
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Ad Hoc Committees: 
 

Show and Tell & 

Golden Scissors: 

 Linda Johnston  

 

Photographers: 

 Rebekah Bobell 

 Ann Groves 

  

Webmistress: 

 Sheila Miller 

 

Beekeeper: 

 Kathy Eck 

 

Community Service: 

 Joy Wegand 

 Myra Wade 

 Cathy Russo 

 

Quilt till You Wilt: 

 Joy Wegand 

 Irene Gardner 

 Ann Groves 

 

Thank the Bank: 

 Jennie Hollis 

 Dina Greer 

 

Challenge Quilt:  

Robin Meyer 

Phyl Schiwal 

 

Clinton Farms: 

 Dina Greer 

 

Christmas Party: 

 Phyl Schiwal 

 

 

 December Birthdays 
Rebekah Bobell 

Albertha Brown 

Larue Hays 

Gary Hitchcock 

Doris Hohn 

Rita Rosenthal 

Marla Tatum 

Karen Thomas 

Bea West 

  

December Fat Quarter Lottery is 

Red and/or Green 
100% Cotton Fabric is the same for both Day and 

Night Meetings.  Each fat quarter you bring equals 

one lottery ticket 

November Winners: 

Day – Barbara Stevens  

Night –Ellen Monroe 

 

New Member: 
 

Rachel Clark 

4500 Ferncrest Place 

Douglasville, GA  30135 

Home:  678-715-9619 

Cell:  678-372-2040 

Email:  rclark1220@hotmail.com 

Birthday:  September 7 

 

Correction: 
Royce Kunz 

lady_liberty13@hotmail.com 

 


